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Maulburg, 13. Dezember 2010

Dear Sir or Madam,

referring to your e-mail from December 01, 2010 we would like to give you the following
information:

1. Compliance with FCC rules:

In the meantime new test equipment is available (low noise pre-amplifier), so we can
replicate our measurements according to FCC Public Notice DA 04-3946. The
measurements will demonstrate "Worst Case Conditions" of our applications.

2. Current use of FCC Grant LCGFMR09:

Endress+Hauser won't use LCGFMRO09 until the final clarification of the facts.

3. Sold units with LCGFMR09:

As already indicated we sold approximately 50 devices with LCGFMRO09 which are
not installed so far.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards
Endress+Hauser GmbH+Co. KG

1.V. Peter Kke/é/(/g\( i.A. Ralf Reimelt

Head of department Radar department Radar



